
ATTN: BULLETIN EDITOR 
 
The National Catholic Singles Conference (NCSC), which has been an annual national event since 2005, 
is being held in Nashville, TN, at the end of October 2019. The conference is organized by Anastasia 
Northrop, a longtime promoter of John Paul II’s work and message. She has taken to heart the Church’s 
call to a New Evangelization and ministers in particular to single Catholics. Her conferences have been 
welcomed in eleven dioceses across the United States, with support from the local ordinaries and bishops 
of neighboring dioceses. The conference normally draws 400-500+ attendees from over 40 states, as well 
as internationally.  
 
Would you be able to post the following announcement in your bulletin as many times as possible 
between now and October 20th or include this bulletin graphic among your announcements? PLEASE 
NOTE: ​the Early-bird rate ends August 22nd​, so if you could post the announcement several times 
before then, we (and I am sure your parishioners) would appreciate it. 
 
Join hundreds of single Catholics from across the country at the 19th National Catholic Singles 

Conference - October 25th-27th, 2019 at The Diocese of Nashville Catholic Pastoral Center. The 

weekend includes talks by dynamic speakers (Sr. Helena Burns, Dr. Kerry Cronin, Damon 

Owens, and David Clayton) as well as music, social events, prayer, food, fellowship and more. 

Space is limited so register now! For more information and to register visit 

www.NationalCatholicSingles.com.​ (Can’t find your question answered on the website? Call 

512-766-5798.) 
 
Because of the scarcity of events which minister directly to singles, and because this is a national event 
which will draw hundreds of attendees from all over the country, we are confident that the singles in your 
parish will be eager to know about it. If you would like a flyer to print out, please visit the Share Us page 
on our website: ​www.nationalcatholicsingles.com/share-us​. Or if you would like a stack of postcards to be 
placed at the back of your church or other locations for your parishioners to pick up, please let me know 
and I’ll make sure you get some! 
 
Thank you for helping us spread the word! 
 
Christ’s Peace, 
Mirjana Northrop 
NCSC Assistant Organizer 
natcatsingles@gmail.com 
512-766-5798 
www.NationalCatholicSingles.com 
www.JPIIevents.com   
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